
The new building:
A challenge for the
Administration

The administration's close involvement with
students and faculty resulted in a conducive
learning atmosphere. Open to new ideas, the
administration also suggested practical innova-
tions for the betterment of the school to students
and faculty through various committees. From
this grew a more progressive educational system
in which students shouldered much of the re-
sponsibility for their growth in learning and
working at SPFHS.

New programs were instituted, the most sig-
nificant being the independent stud)^ program
which encouraged students to investigate areas
of study on their own. This concept of learning
was greatly advanced by the facilities provided
in the new addition.

Long hours of planning, tedious months of
organizing and slow years of building made
January TO, 1971, a very gratifying and fulfilling
day for the administration and the community
as well. On this day the addition to SPFHS was
officially dedicated to Dr. Perry H. Tyson, princi-
pal, whose dreams of such an educational
advancement for the students in Scotch Plains
and Fanwood were materialized in this building.
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